Sherry Sian

From: Kenneth Dahl [dahlk@inac-ainc.gc.ca]
Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2003 3:51 PM

To: Sherry Sian

Subject: Drybones Bay EA

Hi Sherry,

I have seen much of the documentation resulting from the review of various drill projects
in the Drybones Bay area and was wondering if the person who holds a land lease with DIAND
was included in the process. His name is Greg Robertson and the lease reference number
with our Land Administration office is 85I/4-1. He has a cabin on the south shore of
Drybones Bay. I was wondering if you were aware of this.

Kenneth Dahl

Resource Management Officer III
South Mackenzie District

DIAND
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